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Currently, no work is being carried out on the reform of criminal law confiscation mechanisms.  

In the opinion of the Ministry of Justice of the Republic of Poland, it is premature to plan a draft 

amendment to national law. This will only be possible after the adoption of the Proposal for a Directive of 

the European Parliament and of the Council on asset recovery and confiscation (RP. COM(2022) 245) 

At the same time, we would like to inform you that no analytical work is currently underway at the Ministry 

of Justice of the Republic of Poland to draft concrete reforms. 


